
NOTICE 
Close of Submissions on Western Power’s  
Proposed Access Arrangement Revisions 

The Economic Regulation Authority advises that the public submission period on Western 
Power’s proposed revisions to its access arrangement for the South West Interconnected 
Network has closed.  

The Authority appreciates input from interested parties on the proposed revisions and will 
consider the matters raised in submissions when preparing its draft decision.   

The submissions received are available from the Authority’s web site.   

Under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, the Authority must publish its draft 
decision on Western Power’s proposed revisions within 42 business days after the due date 
for submissions, which was 17 December 2008. 

Subject to any extensions of time or suspensions of deadlines, as permitted under the 
Access Code, the Authority’s draft decision is due to be released by 19 February 2009.  The 
Authority will then invite interested parties to make submissions on the draft decision over a 
consultation period of 20 business days.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
A/Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
18 December 2008 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/719/48/access_arrangem.pm#PublicSubmissions

